
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 7, 2023 (Updated June 6, 2023) 
For Immediate Release - Notice of Vacancy  
 

Civil Service Commission 
 

 President of the Board of Supervisors Dave Pine announced that applications are 

being accepted for appointment to the Civil Service Commission.  There is currently one 

(1) vacancy representing Supervisor Noelia Corzo’s District, District Two. To be 

eligible, applicants must be a resident of District Two in San Mateo County and not a 

Supervisor, officer, or employee of the County. To find your district, please visit  

https://bos.smcgov.org/ and enter your address in the map. 

 This five-member commission hears appeals by employees in the classified service 

of actions alleged to be in violation of Article V of the County Charter or the rules of the 

Commission and approve the standardization and classification of all positions in the 

classified service as provided by Article V of the County Charter and the rules of the 

Commission.  

Applications will be received on an ongoing basis and can be submitted online at the 

County website at: https://www.smcgov.org/bnc/application-boards-commissions-and-

committees.  Applications can also be obtained from Sherry Golestan, Deputy Clerk of the 

Board of Supervisors by email at sgolestan@smcgov.org, or by mail at 400 County Center, 

Redwood City, (650) 363-4609.  

For information about this committee, contact Rocio Kiryczun, Human Resources 

Director, at (650) 363-4132 or rkiryczun@smcgov.org. For information about this release, 

contact Sherry Golestan, Deputy Clerk of the Board, at sgolestan@smcgov.org or (650) 

363-4609. 
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